
Dear Year 11 Parents, 
 
Hopefully you’ve all had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to the new school year. 
We're writing to welcome you back to UCC and to introduce ourselves as the UCC Parents’ 
Organization Representatives for Year 11, 2023-2024. We’d like to pass on some useful 
information as we head back to campus next week. 
 
The weekly UCC Heads Up newsletter is your primary and best source for information from the 
school. This comes out every Thursday afternoon, and is delivered to your email address on 
record. You can access Heads Up and the BlueNet resource board which includes the school 
calendar, and other relevant school information by logging into ucc.myschoolapp.com.   
 
Another quick resource is this “Upper School FAQ" provided by the school in the Family 
Handbook: https://sites.google.com/ucc.on.ca/familyhandbook/faq/upper-school . 
 
 And you can login to the Parents' Organization website here http://uccpo.ca, username: 
UCCPO and  password: Blue&white1829. 
 
You'll also receive a quarterly UCC Parents' Organization Newsletter that contains information 
relevant to upper school parents, including PO events and initiatives. Year Reps will 
occasionally communicate by email to provide information on PO-supported initiatives relevant 
for Year 11. You may update your preferred email address or unsubscribe from PO 
communications  here.  
  
 It was a pleasure to see some of you on Curriculum night (September 11th), Grade 11 parent 
Information night (September 18th) and the Welcome Back Year 11 parent Coffee morning 
(September 15th).   
 
Please save the date for our first parent social evening which will be held on Tuesday October 
3rd, from 6-8pm at the home of Beth & Jamie Boyden. More details to follow. 
 
Finally, as always the PO is looking for volunteers throughout the school year. 
From school-wide events like Association Day (October 14)  and Festive Marketplace 
(December 8) to a bi-weekly shift at TUBS (The Used Blues Shop), to smaller events and 
groups, there are many ways you can become involved with the UCC parent and school 
community.  Visit Https://form.jotform.com/211567649847067 to learn about the many ways you 
can volunteer.  
 
Wishing you all a great long weekend! 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
Sasha Sandler and Gillian Fripp  
Year 11 Parents' Organization Representatives 
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